

FEB 14 2017 Aaron Wirth Bethel Oaks Subdivision PO Box 9299 Fayetteville, AR 72703

RE: Permit No. 4875-WR-2, AFIN 72-01656)

Dear Mr. Wirth:

This letter is written in response to the submittal of a request for Change of Authorization by Bethel Oaks Subdivision. It is understood that Kenneth Gregory is the new Cognizant Official for the above referenced permit.

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at (501) 682-0047 or by email at ungerank@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely,

Colby Ungerank

Engineer, Office of Water Quality

cc: Electronic Filing